
 
 
 
Conservation and Water Stewardship has received a proposal pursuant to The Environment Act 
from the following operation and invites public participation in the review process: 
 

RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF FRANKLIN - WATER SUPPLY SYSTEM EXPANSION 
 - FILE: 5690.00 
 
The Manitoba Water Services Board has filed an Environment Act Proposal on behalf of the 
Rural Municipality of Franklin for the construction and operation of a rural water supply system 
expansion serving approximately 51 service connections in the Rural Municipalities of Franklin, 
Montcalm and De Salaberry.  The project would involve the installation of approximately 75 km 
of distribution pipeline installed in municipal and provincial road rights-of-way.  Water for the 
system would be provided by the Morris Regional Water Treatment Plant.  Construction of the 
water supply system expansion would take place in 2014-2015, subject to the availability of 
funding. 
 
Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation and who wishes to make a 
representation either for or against the proposal should contact the Department, in writing 
or by e-mail (darrell.ouimet@gov.mb.ca), not later than FEBRUARY 21, 2014.  Further 
information is available from the Public Registries located at: Legislative Library, 200 
Vaughan St., Winnipeg; Millennium Public Library, 4th Floor, 251 Donald St., Winnipeg; 
Online registry http.//www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal/registries/index.html or by 
contacting Darrell Ouimet, Environment Officer at 204-803-1389. 
 
Information submitted in response to this proposal is considered public information and will be 
made available to the proponent and placed on the public registry established in accordance with 
Section 17 of The Environment Act. 
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Ad No. 284EA for publication in: 
 
Altona Red River Valley Echo – Thurs. Jan. 23, 2014 
Emerson Southeast Journal – Sat. Jan. 18, 2014 
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